
Pizza volunteers and Mabel’s Labels!  
 
Seeking volunteers for pizza lunches 

 We are excited to bring back pizza days this spring! 

 To make the events possible, we need 5 volunteers to hand out pizza 

 Please email kimberleyjpscouncil@gmail.com if you are able to volunteer 
 
Get ready for the next school year with Mabel’s Labels 

  Mabels’ Labels are laundry, dishwasher and microwave safe…and easy to apply 

 Buy your labels here and 20% of your order goes back to our school: 
https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/   

o Please look up Kimberley Public School  

 Free shipping! 
 

mailto:kimberleyjpscouncil@gmail.com
https://mabelslabels.ca/en_CA/fundraising/support/

